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30th Anniversary Of NAD Oahu

During the past 30 years, the Nawal Ammunition Depot
has grown from a small organization of 48 employees to
the present complex consisting of three branches and
employing approximately 1,350 civilians and military
personnek.—Although the same functions that were performed
three decades ago are still part of our job, our mission
has been expanded and now, in one form or another,
covers the entire spectrum of naval expendable weapons.

This growth can be attributed to the dedication,
loyalty and support of its personnel. You have served
with distinction by assuring that our motto, "Our Purpose
is to Serve the Fleet," remains a reality after 30 years
including those of World War II and the Korean conflict.

As Commanding Officer, it is my pleasure to join you
in celebrating this thirtieth anniversary of the establish-
ment of the U, S, Naval Ammunition Depot, Oahu.

H. A. HANNA
Captain, USN
Commanding Officer

Only Three Of Original 48 NAD Oahu Employees
Still On Payroll

When NAD, Oahu was commissioned
on May 1, 1934, only 48 employees
were on the payroll. Many of the
employees were transferees from the
Naval Ammunition Depot on Kuahua
[sland which was decommissioned on
April 30, 1934. Of the 48 originals,
only three Public Works Department
employees presently remain on the
Depot's payroll. They are Joseph
W. C. Wong, Quarterman (Public
Works), Alfred Seals, Engineman
(H&P) and Henry Camacho, Engine-
man (Automotive).

The three "old timers" were
honored at the Depot's May Day
Frogram at Lualualei on May 1, 1964
when Captain H.A. Hanna, Commanding




